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Dec. 1, 2023 
 

Sideroad 17 to remain closed till February for culvert replacement 
 
The Town of Erin is advising residents that due to unforeseen circumstances, the closure of 
Sideroad 17 will be extended to the end of February in order to complete culvert 
replacement. 
 
Project engineering consultant R.J. Burnside & Associates advised the Town that unique soil 
conditions and bedrock in the area has slowed down progression of the culvert replacement 
project.  
 
Local access will be maintained at all times for residents and businesses from either the west, 
east or north, however, through-access will not be permitted. 
 
There will be no access to 8th Line north of Sideroad 17, and road closures signage will 
remain in place.  
 
Three detour routes will be posted to limit the impact on motorists and the Town is currently 
completing a snow removal plan for the impacted area. 
 
 
 
 
 
Detour 3 will utilize County Road 23 and County Road 22 
Detour 4 will utilize Trafalgar Road and County Road 22 

Detour 3 will utilize County Road 23 and County Road 22 

Detour 4 will utilize Trafalgar Road and County Road 22 

Detour 3 will utilize County Road 23 and County Road 22 
Detour 4 will utilize Trafalgar Road and County Road 22 
Detour 5 will utilize Trafalgar Road, County Road 124, Dundas Street, and 8th Line 
Detour 3 will utilize County Road 23 and County Road 22 
Detour 4 will utilize Trafalgar Road and County Road 22 
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